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June 14, 2019 

Notice to Industry 
 
Technical Guideline 49 – Preconstruction Procedures was approved on May 30, 2019.  Technical Guideline 
49 is not applicable for all projects.  The Engineering Manager of Clark County Building and Fire Prevention 
designates projects that require the use of TG-49.  Agencies have inquired about the applicability and use 
of TG-49.  Common questions and answers are below.  
  

All PROJECTS 
1. Is the TG-49 Appendix C – NCR Weekly Log requirement apply to all projects? 

No. The Weekly Log is only for projects that have had a Clark County TG-49 pre-construction 
meeting. Agencies may use the NCR Weekly Log for any project, but is not a requirement. 
Agencies shall comply with BAC Section 22.02.525 (B) (1) by submitting all NCR’s no later than 
24 hrs. after issuance. 
 

TG-49 PROJECTS 
2. Do we need to include all the NCRs that have been issued for every permit number from the 

start of that particular project or only the ones issued from the approved date of TG-49? 
No. As of May 30, 2019, on all projects where TG-49 is applicable, agencies shall populate the 
NCR Weekly Log from that week on. Agencies may populate all NCR’s prior to that date, but is 
not a requirement. 
 

3. If there were no NCRs issued the previous week of the project do we still need to email the NCR 
Log on Monday?  
Yes. The TG-49 Appendix C – NCR Weekly Log excel file shall be emailed to CCDBFP every 
Monday morning while the permit is active. 
 

4. Do we still continue sending the newly issued NCRs within 24 hours or wait until the following 
Monday to submit for the previous week? 
No. TG-49 Appendix C – NCR Weekly Log will be submitted in lieu of daily NCR’s only on projects 
assigned by CCDBFP Engineering Manager. Any other project shall still comply with BAC Section 
22.02.525 (B) (1) by submitting all NCR’s no later than 24 hrs. after issuance. 

 
If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions please email them to carla.palma@clarkcountynv.gov  
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Senior Engineer 
Clark County Department of Building and Fire Prevention 
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